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Lillooet Landfill   

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
Closing Date:  October 4, 2021 4:00 pm 
Date:    September 29, 2021  
No. of Pages:   1 
Issued By:  Marie-Lou Leblanc, Resource Recovery Coordinator 
   Squamish-Lillooet Regional District 
   Tel:  604-894-6371 ext. 236 
   mleblanc@slrd.bc.ca 
 
Questions received related to document availability and deadline extension: 
 

1. Are you able to share the relevant background information with all proponents? 
 

The associated paragraph on page 11 / 12 of the RFP is updated accordingly.  Such that 
it reads as follows:  
 
The following reference materials will be provided to the Consultants who provide a 
signed letter of Acknowledgement (Schedule “A” of the RFP) by Friday, October 1 at 
4:00 pm:  
 

• Lillooet Landfill Design and Operations Plan (1993)  
• Lillooet Landfill Phase Two Operational Assessment (2004)  
• Lillooet Landfill Discharge Permit (2017)  
• Landfill Criteria for Municipal Waste (2016)  
• Lillooet Landfill Criteria Conformance Review (2017)  
• Lillooet landfill Groundwater Monitoring Report (2015-2020)  
• Lillooet Landfill Annual report (2018-2020) 

  
 

2. The SLRD will not be extending the Closing Date for this Request for Proposals. 
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